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HAPPY NEW YEAR!  BLESSINGS FOR 2022! 

 

As we reflect on the past year, it requires focus to take our eyes 
off of the “things seen” (Eph. 6:12) and keep our eyes on the 
promises of God fulfilled.  In the midst of the pandemic, inflation, 
rising prices, and shocking displays of anti-Christian behavior 
from powerful and influential groups and individuals; God is 
moving in great and mighty ways.  He WILL hasten his Word to 
perform it.  (Jer. 1:12) 
 
So, we move into 2022; not counting Covid cases or gas prices; 
but counting salvations, healings, and victories in the body of 
Christ WITH MORE TO COME!  God has placed each of us in 
the body at this time with a purpose -- and he has equipped us 
for the time in which he has placed us.  Let’s stir up the gifts that 
God has placed in us and move from timidity to powerful as we 
know that “no weapon formed against us shall prosper.”  (Isa. 
54:17) 
 
As we have done each year; we celebrate the milestones of 
the past year and include the year end giving statements in the 
envelope with your newsletter or attached with your email.  If 
you have any questions or concerns with the amount shown; 
please don’t hesitate to email:  
Debbie.ExtensionsOfJesus@gmail.com or call (903) 385-0235. 
In addition; it is noteworthy that if you use the QR code to give 
electronically, there are no fees and no need to buy a stamp.  
Using PayPal is convenient, but does include a small fee and 
the need to pull up the website. 
 
We are excited about the progress at the School for the Deaf in 
the Otomis community as well as the opportunity to bless them 
with food and blankets, as well as toys for their children: 

 

 

 
 
Christmas boxes, food, and blankets were also distributed to other 
communities and churches in spite of challenges along the way: 
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On the web at   www.extensionsofjesus.com      
    

 

 

Donate online, by mail, or with QR Code shown here (it’s free) 

 

Conditions in Mexico have made travel a greater challenge, 
especially the trip to the Airport to pick up the Christmas Boxes.  
But, “we can do all things through Christ”. (Phill 4:13) 

 
The Youth from Oasis of Love Church in San Luis Potosi 
blessed the patients at the local hospital with some joy and the 
Love of God: 

 

 

The blessing of giving also extended to the newest church family 
that is part of the Extensions of Jesus & Oasis of Love covering: 

 
From our family, to yours:  May the blessings of God rain upon your 
new year with strength, health, wisdom, and the joy made possible 
by the Holy Spirit!! 

 
 
 

Love in Christ, 

 

Sammy and Martha Langston & family 

http://www.extensionsofjesus.com/

